
 

 

 

 

25th August, 2011 

BANK HOLIDAYS 

 
The State Bank of Pakistan and all offices of SBP Banking Services Corporation, 

including the Public Debt Offices, will remain closed from 31st August to 3rd September, 

2011 (Wednesday, Thursday, Friday and Saturday) being Public Holidays declared by the 

Government of Pakistan on the occasion of  EID-UL-FITR. 
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